

## February updates

Despite being a short month, February was our best yet with the most replies received and most participants randomised!

We'd like to thank you all so much for your continued efforts, with particular thanks to new sites who have got off the ground so quickly!

The end of March sees the end of our pilot period so we are busy preparing our pilot report and getting figures organised so we are ready to meet with the NIHR in April. It has been a tricky start for the trial but we are seeing things pick up every month and we feel hopeful that we'll be able to see it through to our 2300 participant target!

If there is any feedback you would like to provide regarding the trial, please let us know using the contact details at the bottom of this newsletter.

#### Bank details

If you have not done so already, please send us your practice bank details on headed paper. We need these in order to set your practice up as a supplier, so we can process your participant payments. We cannot pay your site until these have been received.

## Site and Recruitment Update

Randomised Participants: 178

Sites open: 64

#### **Top Recruiting Sites:**

Three Chequers Medical
Practice, Salisbury
Swan Medical Group, Liphook
St Francis Surgery, Chandlers
Ford

New sites:

# WELCOME

Eve Hill Medical Practice, Dudley
The Peninsula Practice, Alderton
Granta Medical Practice,
Cambridge
Foundry Healthcare, Lewes
Bute House Medical Centre,
Luton
Derry Court Medical Practice,
South Ockendon
Eden Surgery, Bishop's Stortford
Mortimer Medical Practice,
Leominster

If you have any questions or require any assistance, please get in touch!





